
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46 or
YouTube channel Lunabroadcast1831.  If there is no TV access,
please read this Daily Bulletin to your class.  Mahalo!

Lahainaluna High School, through Mauliola Pharmacy, is having

a COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic this Friday, May 28th from 2:00pm to

6:00pm at the student parking lot. Registration is required so

please check out the QR codes on our school website or school

Facebook page to register online.  If you don't have the QR

reader on your phone, the registrations links are available on

both sites.  Once you get your shot, your second dose will be

administered 21 days after your first dose which is June 18,

2021.  This is open for the community and for people 12 years

of age and older.  For information, please contact Mauliola

Pharmacy at (808) 446-3348 for questions.  Mahalo!

To all! Next school year, your school email will change so check

your current lahaina.k12.hi.us account often as more information

becomes available. Mahalo!

To all! If you haven’t picked up your yearbook yet, please arrange

a time and date with Aunty Pakalana. Times are 8am to 2pm on

Mondays thru Friday except for holidays at the Student Activities

Coordinator office located at the bottom of I building. Mahalo!

Class of 2022, Senior Portrait picture taking are June 1st, 2nd,

and 3rd. Check your email for your appointment date and time.

For more information or inquiries, please contact Nagamine

Studios Tuesdays to Fridays 10am to 2pm at 808.244.3636 or

send an email to studio@nagaminephotomaui.com

Hey underclassmen! If you haven’t heard already, Lahainaluna

will have a modified block schedule for the school year

2021-2022.  Students could have all semester classes meaning 4

classes each semester or students could have a combination of

semester and year classes.

A majority of the year-long classes are elective courses like

culinary, ceramics, or band while the majority of the academic

courses are semester classes.

Since you registered for 7 classes, we would like you to select

your 8th class by filling out the Google Form which can be

found at our school website.  Please refer to your course

confirmation sheet that was mailed along with your Spring

Report Card.

If we do not receive a request from you by May 28, 2021, we

will use your first alternate as the 8th class.  Please note that

dual credit classes are not available for period 8. Mahalo!

Hey Underclassmen! Just a reminder that Chromebook drop off

day is:

Thursday, May 27th:  1:30pm to 3:30pm.

All Drop off days are at the student parking lot. All other dates,

the Chromebooks must be returned to the main office. The

main office hours are from 8am to 4pm.

Please put a Post-It note with your first and last name.

Any questions or concerns, please email Sensei Shigaki at

jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us or jon_shigaki@lahaina.k12.hi.us

Seamless Summer Feeding FREE MEALS at Lahaina Intermediate

School Starting June 4, 2021 to July 19, 2021 from 11:00

AM-11:30 AM.  Grab and Go Meals will be served once a day

(Breakfast for the next day and lunch for that day) Parents and

Guardians will be allowed to pick up meals for children who are

not present in the car provided that they show one of the

approved forms of identification.

BREAKFAST/SNACK FOR IN-CAMPUS STUDENTS: Cereal with Toast, Power Punch Juice, and Sliced Peaches
BREAKFAST/SNACK WITH LUNCH FOR COMMUNITY:  Coffee Cake, Power Punch Juice, and Pineapple Chunks
LUNCH FOR IN-CAMPUS STUDENTS AND COMMUNITY: Chicken Sandwich, Salad, Edamame, Fruit Slushy, and Pineapple Chunks.

mailto:jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

